
30 AUGUST 2016

Woof, Woof! 
Woofs and Meows would like to announce our Christmas Working hours. We shall be closing 
Saturday 10th December and reopening Tuesday 2nd January. This is due to family commitments 
of staff here at Woofs and Meows. 

To make sure your pooch is accommodated for in regards for walks, pop in plays, etc. Please 
contact our friendly staff to book down the dates you would like them to be walked in December.   

For more information, please contact us and we can discuss your queries further.
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We thank you for 
your continuing 

support with 
Woofs and 
Meows🐾

CHRISTMAS OPENING HOURS 
AT WOOFS AND MEOWS


